
 
   

“Stop Domestic Violence” 
 
 

Programme PL14 “Prevention of domestic and gender based violence” funded under the Norway Financial Mechanism 
2009-2014. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

The end of the school year alsomarks the end of another stage of implementing the project 

called “Stop Domestic Violence”.  The aim of the activities for three groups of school children from 

the area of our municipality was to show pupils how to replace aggression. The series of activities 

and meetings created the opportunity for school children to gain the skills to recognise their own 

feelings, cope with negative feeling and learn to be assertive. Participants received attractive 

individual and group prizes at the final meeting of the project. 

At the beginning of the summer we are running another series of activities.  This time 

activities are aimed at teenagers. We will set up three groups: dance group in Lute (meetings twice a 

week), literary and reading group in Modliborzyce (meetings once a week) and sports group in 

Wierzchowiska (meetings once a week). Following the last year model we would like to give 

teenagers an opportunity to spend their free time in a creative way by developing their skills and 

shaping their anti-aggression outlooks.  Teenagers participating in the project will receive the 

following prizes: theatre tickets for dance and literary and reading groups and sports outfits for 

sports group.  

We hope that the above offer will be welcomed with interest and enthusiasm and deliver an 

unforgettable experiences to participants. 

We would like to remind everyone that a support group for women and pensioners meets 

once a month and SpecialistAdvice Centre offering free services such as family counselling, legal 

advice, educational, social and mental health counselling is open every Wednesday.  

Please contact the Social Welfare Centre (GOSP) for further details:  

ul. Piłsudskiego 63, 23-310 Modliborzyce, tel. nr 15 87 15 108. 

 
 


